

THREE WATER RESTRICTIONS ARE NOW IN FORCE

- No sprinklers or fixed hoses at any time
- Hand held hoses can be used for one hour every second day
- (outside the hours of 10am and 4pm)
- Microspray systems can be used for 15 minutes every second day (outside the hours of 10am and 4pm)
- Watering cans and buckets can be used at anytime

For more information please go to







Our 2014 Free Come N Try Days

WHEN: Sunday 23rd February & Sunday 9th March

WHERE: Taree Recreation Ground (Rotary Park)
Manning River Drive, CHATHAM

WHEN: Sunday 2nd March

WHERE: Tuncurry Athletics Oval Corner South St & Stewart Parade TUNCURRY

ALL COME N TRY DAYS COMMENCE AT **10AM SHARP & CONCLUDE AT 12PM**

Sausage Sizzle & Drinks will be available to purchase 14 Season Registration is \$85 per participant & Registrations will be taken on these days

Season commences on Sunday 23rd March & Concludes with Presentation on Sunday 17th August



Come and experience the thrill and excitement of BMX, for free!

BMX National Sign on day

When: Saturday 22nd February 2014

Time: 11am - 2pm

Where: Manning Valley BMX Track

Orara Lane, Taree

BMX is one of the fastest growing sports in Australia and is one of the only sports where total family participation can take place. The sport is fast and exciting and is great exercise for kids and adults.

You need to wear a long Sleeve Top, Long Pants, Shoes and Socks

Gloves and Full face Helmet (available to loan from the club if necessary)

You will also need to bring along your bike.

It's great fun... see you there!

Further information

E: manningvalleybmxclub@hotmail.com P: 0451 371 824

HAWKINS ELECTRONIC SERVICES PTY.



ACN 080 990 727 ABN 52 080 990 727

Term 1 Week 4 - 20 February 2014

PO Box 761 Taree NSW 2430 PHONE: (02) 6552 2288





Address: Mudford Street, Taree Phone: 65 52 6333 Website: http://www.manninggdn-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/

Principal's Message:

The swimming carnival last week for students in Years 2–6 was a huge success. Students were well behaved, participated with passion and were very vocal for their sports houses. I would like to thank Miss Humphery and Mrs White for their organisational skills.

Active after School also commenced this week for mainstream and support unit students.

We had improved participation in the Monday afternoon basketball. Thank you to Mr Paul Stevens for taking the students out of the school so they could play at the basketball stadium.

Thank you to all parents who send their children to school in the correct uniform each and every day. Your

children look deadly and also have a greater sense of pride!

Don't forget book club orders were due today!

Stay strong!

Paul Sortwell

BE A LEARNER

WHAT'S ON AT THE GARDENS?

MONDAY 24 Feb ACTIVE AFTER SCHOOL - BASKETBALL

FRIDAY 28 Feb WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY in HALL at 9:20am

FRIDAY 28 Feb SCHOOLS CLEAN UP DAY - You are welcome to join in!







BE SAFE

BE FAIR

DID YOU KNOW?

Mr Stevens class is now 1/2S. All other classes in our school remain the same!

HAWKINS ELECTRONIC SERVICES PTY

PO Box 761 Taree NSW 2430









With strong beliefs ... together we will grow!

\chuhuhuhuhuhuhuhuhuhuhuhuhuhuhuhuh

At our school, all staff, students and community strive to:

BE SAFE BE FAIR BE A LEARNER

Our beliefs help everyone to be strong and smart.

This creates a happy and safe school.

SUPPORT UNIT IN THE SPOTLIGHT!

The Support Unit had a wonderful Valentine's Day with our first fundraiser for the year to raise money for new playground equipment. At the last minute we had a change of performer and were delighted that Communities for Children were happy to sponsor his performance at our school. Jake Davey, our very talented performer had the audience dancing their socks off with students, teachers, parents and carers all joining in the fun! Communities for Children gave all students who donated a gold coin a wrist band with hearts, a showbag and provided popcorn and a juice popper. While we didn't raise a lot of money, we did have a wonderful afternoon together sharing the love on Valentines Day! A huge thank you to Sue Russell and Lee Murray from Communities for Children for their support in making this event so memorable for our students.

Joanne Inglis - Support unit AP

WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY - AWARD WINNERS TERM 1 WEEK 3

KT: James, Jakarl, Dajarine, Tejay, Laura, K-Sierra and Milly.

1E: Tristan, Rory and Liam.

1/25: Wesley, Jacob, Tora and Tyrone.

2/3B: Gypsy-Rose, Alannah, Robert, Jacob, JT, Connor C and Nakaya.

4/5C: Dion, Tenikqua, Hayden P and Emily.

5/6H: Brock, William, Sarah Mc, Tyra, Izayah and Tyson.

SCG: Makaiden and Andy.

SCR: Travis and Cooper.

SCB: Dylan and Taylor J.

SCI: Henry and Jhye.

SCS: Latoya and Luikas.





PRINCIPAL'S PRIVILEGE: Shakaya and Maleac.

STRONG AND SMART STUDENTS









On the 13th of February Manning Gardens competed at the Swimming Carnival at the Wingham pool. The day was full of chants, excitement and enjoyment.

We would like to say thank you to all the parents and helpers who attended and supported our students.

Thank you to our fabulous helpers and timekeepers Joanne Clarke, Grandma, Amanda Patterson, Lorrie Anderson, Anne Bell,

Amanda Shakeshaft and Laurinda Oldfield.

The day truly would not have been as successful without these helpers!

Well done to all students who participated in the events and house captains for there enthusiasm on the day.



House Points
1st Dingo- 65 points
2nd Sharks- 60 points
3rd Eagles – 58 points

Sportsmanship Award- Sharks
Tidiest Area – Eagles
Most participation- Dingoes



